CITY OF TORRINGTON
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
SITE WALK - RECORD OF MEETING
AUGUST 8, 2020

Present: Jay Bate, Chairman
Christine Altman, Vice-Chair

Also Present: Jeremy Leifert, Wetlands Officer
Bill Colby, Applicant’s Engineer

Not Present: Jane Bakker, Secretary
Tom Kalinowski, Member
Bill Storti, Member
Jonathan Andrews, Member

1. Call To Order:

9:04 AM.; Meeting at 2904 Winsted Road, property of Fragale and Sons Paving

Chairman Bate noted that there was not a quorum of four commission members. J. Leifert
stated that no decisions or motions would be made at the site walk, so the walk could still
go on.

2 New Business:

a. Site Walk for Application WC 20-07-02, proposal to fill intermittent watercourse and
associated wetlands to extend culvert pipe approximately 100 feet for adjacent property
access

The commission was guided through the site around the proposed pipe extension area by
B. Colby, and he pointed out the wetlands boundary flags that were placed by George
Malia, soil scientist. He also described the approximate locations of the areas of proposed
filling for the pipe extension on the site.

No further discussions occurred on site.

4. Adjournment:

The meeting was adjourned at 9:13 am




